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                                                                                                                   Wishing you all a wonderful fall! 

                                                                                                  Mrs. Shoupe & Ms. Silvey 

We are so thrilled for fall to be arriving 

in the month of September! The children 

are doing an awesome job at adjusting. 

The children are learning so many 
things each day.   

We will be learning about the following 

topics this month: Family, Five Senses, 

Feelings, Shapes, Fall, and Leaves. 

We will also work on literacy and math 

skills. We will begin to have a letter and 

number of each week. We will begin 

journals and classroom jobs. We will 

strengthen fine motor skills by writing 

our names. We appreciate your 

participation in your child’s education.  

Please work on the items listed below 

with your child. 

Identifying First & Last Name  

Identifying the Letters in First Name 

Writing First Name  

Shapes 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

September 1st – Due: Family 
Picture 

September 4th – No School 
(Labor Day Holiday)  

September 5th – Permission Slip 

for the Penton Farms Field Trip 
is being Sent Home  

September 8th – Fall Pictures  

September 11th – Due: 

Permission Slip for the Penton 

Farms Field Trip  

September 12th – 5:30 – 7:30 
Open House (Details to Come)  

September 15th – 9:15 – 9:45 

National Dot Day (Details to 

Come)  

September 28th - Special Snack 
($1.50) 

September 29th – 10:19 – 10:44 

Outdoor Classroom Picnic 

(Details to Come) & Spirit Day 

(Wear Bulldog Shirt or School 

Colors)  

 

 

 

 

Reminders  

Daily – Mark your Child’s 

Binder to verify how they are 

eating Breakfast & Lunch 

Daily – Send your Child a Bag, 

Snack, Drink, & a filled Water 

Bottle  

Weekly – Send your Child a 

Blanket or Towel for Nap  

If you have not done so, please 

send your child a change of 

clothes to keep in our 


